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Lockwood Primary School Newsletter 

Friday 30th April











Dear Parents/Carers
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Little Lock Bear.
Our little lock bears are selling like hotcakes.
If your child would like to buy one, you’ll need to be quick. There are only 16 left.

Reciprocal Reading.
Another group of Y6 have been taking part in Reciprocal Reading led by Mrs Lunn. This is a super programme guaranteed to boost reading confidence. Well done to that group for signing up.





Premier League Reading.
A group of Y5 and Y6 attended an after school Premier League Reading Club led by Eve Allan from MFC. Although they were initially reluctant, a combination of great teaching, cookies and juice (courtesy of Mrs Walker) seems to have converted them to fans.







Thank you for all you have done to support us in getting your children back into school and establishing new routines.
The children are much more settled this week and we are seeing them progress in their learning.
We had our first in school visit from our Independent Educational Welfare Officer  (IEWO) this week. It is her role to monitor attendance and punctuality and to support parents in ensuring attendance meets 97% and does not impact on learning. Our IEWO is Lisa Davies.
We now have Mrs Judy Seymour working alongside Mrs Falconbridge and Miss Langley in the school office – this is a huge relief and means Miss Langley will be able to return to the Y3 class for much of the week as of Monday.
[image: ]
Supporting Social Emotional Mental Health and Wellbeing.
Last week Miss Jemma Fryett spent a day working with children from right across school. She was very complimentary about our children and some fabulous artwork was produced. I have asked Jemma to sign us up to 12 weeks of work in the September term to allow us to offer similar support to a greater number of children across school. 
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1:1 Tuition
Recepyion, Year 1 and Year 2 have been in receipt of 1:1 tuition and small group support for       since  their return on March 8th.

I have signed Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 up to some catch up 1:3 for three weeks in the near future. This tuition will take place in lesson tme and is designed to reduce any gaps in learning that developed during lockdown.


Parking.

Did you know parking on the yellow zig zag lines outside of school is an offence?
The yellow zig zags are there to keep our children safe and prevent accidents. Please respect these markings and park safely.
The traffic wardens at Redcar and Cleveland do go around schools checking that parking restrictions are in place and being followed. They will fine parents who park here.

Attendance
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Well Done Y2.
99.3% Attendance.

Headteacher’s Awards

This week’s Headteacher’s awards are for those children who have worked hard and made super progress in Maths:

Reception Nyla/Joshua
Y1 Brooklyn/Presley 
Y2 Mia Martin/Letia
Y3 Sasha/James
Y4 Ethan/Charlie
Y5 Layla Parkin, Molly Staines
Y6 Imogen Greig, Erin Bennett
It is easy to give up,
But before giving up,
Just stop and think for a moment why you started?

Mrs Lawson
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